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We are very excited to announce that starting this Fall, Tully School will be offering a chance for students to join our Advanced “Sharks” group chess club!  It will be open to all 2-5th grade students and will be 6 weeks long each time year around.  The Arizona Chess for Schools (arizonachessforschools.com) will organize the club as usual.  In it a chess organization dedicated to helping promote chess in Tucson and starting clubs just like ours. They employ professionals who know how to help players succeed in chess, while keeping it fun and enjoyable. This year once again we are lucky to have Coach Viktor Yee working with our Advanced “Sharks” group.  The Chess Club will meet on Mondays from 2:45- 3:45 PM and the cost for the six week program is the usual $60.00 per student. Lessons begin on September 13th .15 per class maximum.  Return the bottom portion of this form with your $60.00 check payable to Arizona Chess for Schools to register your child in this program. For questions, please contact International Master Levon Altounian at 891-3632 / laltounian@msn.com or the Tully school Administration.
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Name and Grade_________________________________________

Chess Experience_________________________________________

Parent Name & Phone_____________________________________

Parent email ____________________________________________

Emergency Name & Phone_________________________________

Child goes to the After School program after Chess Club     Yes     No

$60.00 fee must be included.  Checks payable to:  Arizona Chess for Schools. Register in the office by turning in the form.






